Dear Sarah,
Thanks for tolerating Miss Priss and her fussy attitude all weekend. For some reason she has made an exception for you and allows your cuddles — congratulations! We loved that you sent us photos and videos of her playful side! A rarity indeed. And thank you for making sure she took her daily medication and for changing her litter box right away; we can always tell when you’ve been here (as opposed to other sitters). The place looks and smells great, and Miss Priss is contentedly hanging out in her fav spot on the couch, brushed and happy (at least that’s how we like to interpret her facial expression).
We hope you’re willing and available next time we go away, we’d love to have you back! And I’m sure Miss Priss is OK with that, too.
Thanks again,
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